
Request:
Could you please provide all and any records of the council's reasons for rejecting Capita's 2013 recommendation to
repair the Borough Road bridge to a good standard, such that no further maintenance would be required for 10 years,
made in their 2013 Special Inspection Report.

Submitted on 07/06/19.

Response:
A number of additional reports and studies have been prepared since the Special inspection report of 2013
which have informed the Councils ultimate decision to demolish the bridge. These documents are appended
to the planning application which are available on public planning portal which can be accessed by visiting
the North Tyneside Council website.
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